Village Hall, 262 567-2757 Fax, 262 567-4115

Highway Dept., 262 567-2422

Police Dept., 262 446-5070 Building Inspector, 262 490-4141

www.summitvillage.org

Summit Village Hall • 37100 Delafield Road • Summit, WI 53066

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

In compliance with the State of Wisconsin Open Meetings Law requirements, public notice is

hereby given that members and a possible quorum of the Village Board and Plan Commission,

along with Village staff and various Village committee, commission and board members may be

in attendance for the Open House on February 6, 2024 to vacate a portion of Venice Beach Road.

The meeting is hosted by the Village of Summit and property owner of 2008 N. Venice Beach

Road and 34311 Venice Beach Road and will be held:

February 6, 2024

5:30 PM - 6:30 PM

Summit Village Hall

37100 Delafield Rd

Summit WI 53066

It is possible that members of a possibly a quorum of members of governmental bodies of the

municipality may be in attendance in the above stated location to gather information; no action

will be taken by any governmental body.

Debbie Michael

Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer

Village of Summit

Posted: January 15, 2024